
 

                                          September 2, 2025 

 

 

Notification of Scheduled Suspension of 

Online payment due to System Maintenance 

 
Online payment services scheduled to be temporarily suspended during the 

following period due to system maintenance. 

 

During the scheduled suspension period, you will not be able to enter your 

credit card information nor use online payment service.  

The end time of the maintenance might be earlier or later depending on the 

working progress. 

 

 

Period of scheduled Suspension 

From 20:30 on September 20th to 9:00 on September 21st, 2025(JST) 

 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your understanding. 


